
CA/PSX/ I~ t;;f Thru: PUCARS/Courier October 24, 2024 

The General Manager, 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited (PSX), 
Stock Exchange Building, 
Stock Exchange Road, 
KARACHI. 

The Executive Director/HOD, 
Offsite-II Department, Supervision Division 
Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 
63 , NIC Building, Jinnah Avenue, Blue Area, 
ISLAMABAD. 

APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION IN THE PERIOD FOR SUBMISSION OF HALF 
YEARLY AND NINE MONTHLY ACCOUNTS OF THE COMPANY FOR THE 

PERIOD ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2023 AND MARCH 31, 2024 

Dear Sir(s), 

This is with reference to our application No. ACC-501-023-24 dated October 14, 2024 on 
the captioned subject. 

In this regard, Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan vide letter No. 
SMD/PRDD/Comp/(13)/2021/139 dated October 24, 2024 (copy enclosed) has conveyed that 
there is no provision in the law under which the Commission may grant extensions to the 
Company. 

You may please inform the IRE Certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly. 

Thanks and regards. 

Yours sincerely, 
SUI NORTHERN GAS PIPELINES LIMITED 

Encl: As above. 

(IMTIAZ MEHMOOD) 
SGM (Corporate Affairs)/ 

Company Secretary 
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SECP 

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 
Securities Market Division 

Policy, Regulation and Development Department 

No. SMD/PRDD/Comp/(13}/2021 / 11'\ 
General Manager (Accounts), 
Sui Northern Gas Pipelines Limited, 
Gas House, 21-Kashmir Road, 
Lahore. 

October 24, 2024 

Subject: APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION IN THE PERIOD FOR SUBMISSION OF HA LF 
YEARLY AND NINE MONTHLY ACCOUNTS OF THE COMPANY 

Dear Sir, 

This is in reference to the letter from Sui Northern Gas Pipelines Ltd (the ' Company' ) dated 
October 14, 2024, on the subject wherein, the Company ha!:: requested an extension for the circulation of 
half-yearly and nine monthly accounts for the perio'd ended December 31 , 2023 and March 31 , 2024, 
respectively up to November 20, 2024. 

2. In this connection, lam directed tci infonn yo'.! that the Commission has already communicated 
to the Company vide letters dated February 22, 2024, and April 26, 2024 (copy attached), that there is 
no provision in the law under which the Commission may grant such extensions to the Company. 

' ' . 

3. Given the above, tl~e subject ,,ppiicf).ti o;-i from _tbe Company stands disposed of. 

Regards, 

Oneeb Ahmed 
(Assistant Director) 

9th Floor, NlC Building. Jinnah Avenue. Blue Arei!. ls!amabad. Pakistun. DlD +92 -51 -9 !95126 1 
(PABX) +92(5]) I I l- 117-327 (5126)! FAX : +92{:, I l 91()0471 !Email: oneeb.ahmed-~ seep gov.pk 
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